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From: Robert Connor <jrconnori@verizon.net>
To: <buildinginspections@portiandmaine.gov>
CC: Susan <mooselewis@roadrunner.com:
Date: 3/11/2016 2:00 PM

Subject: Building Permit for 288 St. John Street

Attachments: 288 St John St Building Permit App..pdf: Part.002; 288 St. John Street.pdf

Please find attached a Building Permit Application to install a 22 foot long, 6" steel stud wall at 288 St.
John Street, in the Union Station Plaza shopping center to separate out a sales area from an office area
for a cell phone sales office. | am also attaching a Fast Track application and a plan of the space
showing the location of the wall and how it will be constructed. This space used to be part of the Jan Mee

restaurant

Please let me know what additional information, if any is needed. A check for $25 has been mailed to
you.

J. Robert Connor

781-431-7060




